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Graystone Eye Donates Safety Glasses to Samaritans Purse Relief Aid Volunteers 

Hickory, NC – Graystone Eye is proud to support the ongoing relief efforts in the North 
Carolina high country following Hurricane Helene. To assist volunteers working tirelessly to 
clean up the damage, Graystone Eye has donated a generous supply of safety glasses to 
Samaritans Purse. 

Safety glasses are essential for protecting the eyes from debris, dust, and other hazards 
that can be prevalent during disaster relief operations. By providing these essential tools, 
Graystone Eye hopes to contribute to the safety and well-being of the volunteers on the 
ground. 

“Our community means everything to us at Graystone Eye,” said Andrew Tate, CEO of 
Graystone Eye. “We are deeply concerned about the devastation caused by Hurricane 
Helene, and we are honored to be able to assist in the recovery efforts. Our team of 
physicians and staff is committed to serving our community, and we believe it is our 
responsibility to help those in need during times of crisis.” 

Graystone Eye is proud to partner with Samaritans Purse, a renowned humanitarian 
organization that provides aid and relief to those affected by disasters and conflict around 
the world. 

 

Media Contact: 

Patrick Blalock 

Director of Marketing 

Graystone Eye 

pblalock@graystone-eye.com 

 

mailto:pblalock@graystone-eye.com

